
CARE FOR CAMPERS 
SUMMER2021 

We know that the safety of your child is your primary consideration in choosing whether or not to come to the Camp this 

summer. We want to assure you that it has been one of our primary considerations as we make plans for summer camp. 

We have worked to comply with regulations from our state and local authorities as well as follow many of their 

recommendations in regards to the health and safety of our campers. We recommend those in the "high-risk
1

' category 

consider not attending camp this summer. We cannot guarantee that no one will contract COVID-19 or any type of illness 

while at camp, and by coming to camp you acknowledge and accept that risk. Please understand the following plans are 

made with the intent of reducing that risk and keeping our campers healthy. 

We plan for this to be a living document. Since the guidance from our state and local authorities may change, 

we may be able to make changes to be more in line with our traditional program at Camp Hosanna. 

While we already strive for excellence in our cleaning, we recognize the need to increase our efforts this summer. 

We will be following the cleaning recommendations of our local health agencies. 

• As always, public bathrooms will be cleaned on a regular basis.

• We will increase the frequency of cleaning touchable surfaces in our cabins and facilities.

• Campers will continue to be reminded to wash their hands before meals and frequently throughout the

day.

• We are increasing the number of hand sanitizer stations around the campsite.

Our First Aid Team will be screening and monitoring campers for COVID-like symptoms 

All campers, sponsors, and parents will be screened when they arrive on the campsite. 

• We will be sending a health screening questionnaire prior to arrival. Please print and complete the form

for anyone coming on the campsite, including those dropping off campers.

• We will also be checking temperatures of all campers, sponsors, and parents as they arrive on the

campsite.

• If anyone does not pass the screening process, he/she will be asked to leave the campsite.

Campers and staff will have daily symptom screening. 

We ask that families be available to pick up their child with 24 hours' notice if necessary. 




